Conéractors

FAIRBANKS - ALASKA

PO Box 80088 Telephone (907) 488-5933
Fairbanks, AK. 99708 Fax (907} 488-9830

January 30, 2012

To: Representative Eric Feige
Re. HB298 Mining Tax
Representative Feige:

Our companies are engaged in construction of roads, and building sites locally around
Fairbanks utilizing our owned gravel sources.

We have been reporting and paying the mining tax.

November 24, 2009 the State of Alaska Department of Revenue requested and audit of
our records. A request for extension by the Department of Revenue was received July,
2011. Over 2 years have passed without resolution.

This process is costly and burdensome:
1. The rules are not clearly defined leaving determination of the rules open to
interpretation.
2. The audit process is time consuming, burdensome, frustration and costly for
companies to comply. Records are voluminous and have to be transferred by mail.
It is as if we are in a legal suit rather than regulation compliance.

Most of H C Contractors work is public work. This will only increase the cost of doing
work on those contracts. The extra cost will be added to the contracts so the government
dollars will pay the tax back to the government through the increase. This is a futile
process.

The mining tax on local gravel sources needs to be repealed. These are not mineral
resources. This will save money for all of us.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

William Hoople
President, H C Contractors, Inc.




SAMUEL P. TROTZKE, CPA
664 Feliz St.
North Pole, AK 99705
(907) 488-4967

. January 30, 2012

' ':S_t'ete of Alaska
“-Honorable Legislators

C June'au 'Alaskzi'

o —Sent via cmall

RE House Blli 298

o _Dear__I-I_ono_rable Legisl_atqr_s:

o "I w0uld like to express my support for House Blil 298, in the Leglslature of the State of Alaska, Twenty-

: ':Seventh Leglsiature Second Sessmn
o -;The above refcrenced House Blll a8 mtroduced on January 25, 2012 would exempt sand and gravel miies
' 'ﬁ om the. requarement to calcu!ate anci pay the annuai mmmg hcense tax, Iam supportive of removing the

- _"'xe_qu_lremer_a_t _t_hat_ _s_al_ld an_d graye_l__mmes be subg_ec_:t _to th_e mmm_g license tax as the law curremly teads.

o .: Current statutes and regulatxons are vague and dzfﬁcult to understand I have had many conversations with

-';person readmg the regulallons could reasonab]y draw dlfferent eonclusmns w1th respect to snmlar faet

.'patterns makmg the calcuiatlons of the tax d:fﬁcult and expenswe for the mmmg operat;ons

= 'costs of preparmg, wvmwmg and filmg the mmmg tax returns are g:eater tllan the beneﬁts derwed from the

_ _-"-tax for both the operalors and the State of Alaska .

B -".':‘Thdnk you. for your kmd attenhon to thxs matter Please feel free to contact me should you have further

L '-questlcms o

- Respectfully,

Sam Trotzke_ -




